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Posted on July 11, 2014 by nroden

Looking for some summer reading? The Office of University Controller (OUC) has a 
recommendation for you.

Starting in August, you can browse through the redesigned OUC website in the new Content 
Management System (CMS) developed this year for CU System offices.

The new site won’t be a mystery read – we classify it as useful non-fiction. We’ll describe new 
features in detail when we publish.
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